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              PRESS RELEASE 

 
POSTING OF TWO ASSOCIATE JUDGE VACANCIES 

 

ROCKFORD, IL –   Chief Judge John S. Lowry is pleased to announce that the Illinois 

Supreme Court has authorized the Seventeenth Judicial Circuit Court to post a notice for two 

associate judge vacancies.  These vacancies are based on the allocation of two additional 

associate judgeships granted to the 17th Judicial Circuit pursuant to the Associate Judges Act 

(705 ILCS 45/2.1).    

 

The application period for these positions will remain open until January 4, 2023.  The notice of 

vacancy is attached and is accessible at: http://17thcircuit.illinoiscourts.gov and 

http://illinoiscourts.gov. 
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